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Please pray with us for: 

• Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva 

• Rudelina’s family as they mourn.  

• Gabriella’s spiritual growth as a new believer 

• For lost souls in the Dominican Republic 
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Furlough News 
  Furlough/Deputation 2.0 is officially 

behind us. We are excited about being 

partnered with so many new churches for 

souls in the DR. 

 If you are currently receiving our 

prayer letter by snail mail, would you please 

consider getting it in email form? Please 

email us at lanefamily@hillsidebc.com.  Our 

mail service here is only flying in once a 

month now due to increased operation costs. 

This will make it difficult to communicate 

with those of you who receive our letter via 

USPS. We will continue to mail hard copies to 

those of you who wish to receive them. Also, 

feel free to text or call the number listed 

below anytime. We use that number with 

google voice to call over the internet so there 

aren’t any international calling fees. 

Field News 

 Two days after we landed, we were 

privileged to help host a missions team from 

Trinity Baptist Church in Flushing, MI. They 

showed up ready to work. They accomplished 

a lot, including giving the basketball court a 

facelift. The youth (especially the guys) are 

very excited to have new rims and 

backboards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 3rd I preached the main worship 

service at Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva and we 

were excited to see a teenage girl, Gabriella, 

accept Christ after the service! Praise the 

Lord! It is a huge encouragement to us to see 

the Lord giving the increase.  

Our time back has not been without 

tragedy. One of our young adult ladies named 

Rudelina lost her one year old niece in a tragic 

accident two weeks ago. The victory is that 

my Uncle was able to lead Rudelina’s sister to 

the Lord in all of this. Praise the Lord! Please 

pray for this family as they mourn this loss 

and please pray for all of us to have wisdom 

as we minister to them.    

Thank you! 

Your fellowlaborers, Joshua and Teah Lane 

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR 
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